Neskowin Community Plan Update
Meetings upcoming in April

The unincorporated village of Neskowin is
required by Tillamook County to develop and
periodically review a community plan that
reflects its values and recommendations for
land use and how other government
agencies impact our community. In addition
the plan reflects any changes in our
community that should be recorded for
guidance on future decisions that may
impact those of us who live and work here.

The Neskowin Community Plan Steering Committee will begin the public
portion of this review process by holding meetings in a hybrid format at the
Neskowin Beach Golf Course (NBGC) Club House to review the existing
Community Plan Values. These Values and the Vision of the community
they portray will help determine what revisions may be needed to the
current plan

At The General Meeting of the NCAC on April 13 at 10am on Zoom a list of
the current value statements will be shared and members will be given an
opportunity to respond to each. These responses will help us for the April
17th and April 20 Hybrid Meetings at the NBGC Club House. There is
limited capacity at the club house so please RSVP by sending email to

info@neskowincac.org.

General Meeting of the NCAC Zoom Meeting
Saturday, April 13 10AM

Community Plan Hybrid Meeting Review existing Value statements
Thursday, April 17 7PM NBGC Club House

Community Plan Hybrid Meeting Review existing Value statements
Saturday, April 20 10AM NBGC Club House

Refer to neskowincac.org for further details and to read the current Neskowin
Community Plan approved in 2001.
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